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From: wendy.fearnside@att.net
To: Verbick, Jim; licensing
Cc: "VNA President"
Subject: ALRC 6-26-24 Agenda Item #57, File #83198
Date: Wednesday, June 26, 2024 2:58:02 PM

You don't often get email from wendy.fearnside@att.net. Learn why this is important

Because the previously missing information and amendments to the Regent Mini Mart’s
application were not provided timely on Legistar, I respectfully request that the application be
referred to the next meeting of the ALRC in order to allow time for public review and input.  
Thank you.
 
Wendy Fearnside
912 Van Buren St.
Madison, WI 53711
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